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Hello Chalet-Peyton Woods neighbors,

In response to the four residential burglaries that took place in the neighborhood last month, we added an additional 7 
Village Defense signs (free of charge) along the perimeter of your neighborhood on Peyton Rd. Hopefully, with this 
increased visibility, criminals will know to go some place else.

As always, do not hesitate to call our emergency hotline (starts with 1-877) if you'd like to notify your neighbors of criminal 
activity.

Thanks!
-Nathan

-- 
 Nathan Black | Chief Operations Officer 
 Office: 678.608.4656 ext 1
 www.villagedefense.com

For company updates, relevant articles, and exclusive content, follow Village Defense on Facebook: 
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